
Dear Members of the City Council, 

 

Thank you for your generous support and donations for KMHS last year! The prom and 
dances were great successes! We believe that the students enjoyed themselves more than 
past years. This year, we would like to again request funding for prom, graduation, and the 
Alaska Association of Student Government (AASG) Conference. 

 
Once again to start oJ, we would like to request money for prom and dance decorations 
(e.g.) flowers, food and the photo backdrop. Events like these provide good motivation for 
KMHS students to finish the school year and are very important in that regard. These events 
are impactful high school experiences that can leave memories that last a lifetime. 

Like the graduation for the class of 2024, we would like to also request funding for the 
graduation of 2025. We hope to purchase food and better decorations. We also need 
funding for food and drinks at the senior banquet. 

Lastly, we would like to request funding for the Spring AASG conference. “The purpose of 
the Alaska Association of Student Government (AASG) is to provide leadership training, 
communication, and a student voice of issues at the local, state and national levels. AASG 
holds two statewide conferences each year, one in the spring and one in the fall. Each are 
hosted by various member schools. During these three-day conferences, delegates from 
member schools attend general business meetings where issue related resolutions are 
introduced, debated and voted on by the delegation. AASG also sends a student delegation 
to National Association of Student Councils (NASC) conferences each year.” The KMHS 
Student Government believes this conference will be a great opportunity. 

 

MS/HS events/ department activities: $12,000 

Graduation: $4,500 

AASG: $3,500 

 

Total: $20,000 

 

 



 

Sincerely, 

KMHS Student Government Association 

 

 

 

Xiimara Salazar, President      

 

 

 

 

Bristol HuJman, Treasurer      

 

 

 

 

Conrad Kerber, Student Council Advisor 


